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Save the Date.

	 In celebration of  the 150 year 
anniversary of  the Leedsville 
Schoolhouse, the Historical 
Society is planning a full day of  
activities on the museum grounds 
at 16 W. Poplar Avenue.

	 The committee is working hard 
securing a wide variety of  events 
for the day.  


	 It will be a great time for old 
and new Linwoodians to get 
together for fun, games, food and 
exchanging memories and make 
new ones.

	 For more information visit our 
webpage or FaceBook Page.

	 Hope to see you there.
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	 The Linwood Historical Society Museum has been blessed with 
our new volunteer, Alex Ryon.  Alex, a student at Mainland 
Regional High School, has been helping around the museum on 
Saturdays.  Her familiarity of  the history of  Linwood and 
eagerness to learn more is enhanced by her computer and   
research skills.  She is an amazing asset to the society.

	 Patrick Mularz, a seventh grade Belhaven student, enjoyed his day 
as Linwood mayor.  Patrick is interested in history and requested a 
visit to the museum.  He was happy to see many of  the interesting old 
items and historic pictures of  the early farm life in Linwood.

Thank You to Two Students Interested in History
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Curious Things Found Around the Museum
	 I came across this 1935 song book, that once belonged to Marie Gandy, underneath 
a pile of  other song books in the museum.  I was taken on a ride down memory lane 
upon reading the titles.  Some I sang in school, some I heard while watching Sing Along 
with Mitch, some I learned from my family and some I remember from watching 
“Looney Tunes”.  




Published by the Linwood Historical Society	 Museum Hours: Tuesday 10:00 AM - 12:00 Noon

16 Poplar Avenue,  Linwood NJ 08221	 Also open by appointment—Call 609-927-2892

Judith Branin, Editor	 Leave a phone message with your name & number for a return call

	 Page 4	 Vol. 38 No. 2

Thank you to our members who made generous 
donations!


 

Patrick Mularz


Judith Bayer

Ann VanSant


Glenn Insurance

Richard and Tanna Williams


Schoppy’s

Carolyn Patterson


Bob and Carol Warrington

Tom and Lisa Ritter


Bobb and Laura Lang

Denise Slotoroff 


New Members


Thomas Ryon

Ann Clark


Patrick Mularz

Mary Creedon


Hudson Scattergood

Keith Matthews


Ken Wallace
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Photogravure: Fourth Grade at Seaview School 1964-65




